Liberal Studies Committee Minutes

October 16, 2003

1st Floor Gordon Hall

3:15 pm

Present: M Sadler, M. Swinker, E, Mannikka, C. Young, L., B.G. Wilson, Y. Asamoah, 

M. Collins, A, Stenta
Excused: R. Rearick, C. Zoni, L. Feldman, F. Slack
Guests: R. Fowler, L. Evans, S.Drummond, T. McDivitt, Blaine Knupp

Minutes from 10/9/03 meeting approved on a Wilson/Young motion.
Welcomed new members Mark Collins and Anthony Stenta.
The Information Literacy Task force joined the LSC for a discussion about Information Literacy at IUP including outcomes of the Task Force and the plan up to 2005, when the responsibility will be transferred to the LSC.  Handouts provided a forum for discussion (Information Literacy Action Plan, Annual Report dated June 20, 2003, and IUP Information Literacy Competency Standards). 
1. Some minor revisions in the Action Plan document were suggested. 
2. Suggest asking a question about information literacy specific to departments in the Middle States survey that will be developed.
3. Liberal Studies course are not specifically addressed in the departmental Five-Year review process, yet for departments that offer LS courses, these course offerings should be assessed.  Yaw Asamoah agreed to discuss this matter with the Academic Provost (Staszkiewicz) and Associate Provost (Kolb).

4. Copies of the Information Literacy work, standards and action need to advance to the Asheville Team as they work on LS curriculum revitalization.  There is concern that information literacy skills should build across the curriculum. 

BS Biology and BA in Biology – reviewed but deferred action because of time constraints. Will be on the agenda for 10/30.
Deferred review of BS Biology- Pre-veterinary, BS Biology- Cell and Molecular Biology Track; BS Biology- Pre-Medical Track,, BA Biology, - Environmental Biology Track until the next meeting. 

Adjourned at 5:00 pm

